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Wednesday 29th January 
 
Dear Parents 
 

DT Shared Lesson  
 
We would like to invite you to experience an Art shared lesson. It will take place on Thursday 13th February 
2.00pm-3.00pm. 
 
The children have been learning about the artist Gunta Stolzl and exploring weaving as an art form. The 
children have made paper looms and practiced weaving with paper but for the shared lesson we will be using 
fabric and cardboard looms.  
 
We hope that by joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your child’s learning and 
achievements in school.  We regret that we cannot accommodate siblings. We will be taking photographs 
of the shared lesson and uploading onto Google classroom so you will all be able to see the exciting things we 
do. We also ask that mobile phones are not used during this lesson and if an emergency phone call is needed 
to be taken we will point you to the place in which you can do that.  
 
Please come straight to the Year 1 class where we will have a signing in sheet. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Miss McLaughlin  
Year One Teacher 
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